
 
 

 

Technology in Employment 

  
Applications are currently being accepted for the Division of Developmental Disabilities 
waiver employment service providers to join the Technology in Employment learning 
community. Spaces are limited and application is required by November 24, 2021. 
Participants will receive:  

  
 Monthly community of practice calls featuring technology tools and implementation 

strategies to support employment  
 Use of an iPad and apps, loaned and supported by MoAT  
 Consultation services from a multidisciplinary team of professionals and collaboration 

with other providers across the state 
  

For additional information, please contact Jessi Keenoy at Jessica.keenoy@umb.edu or 
Sandy Keyser at sandy.keyser@dmh.mo.gov.   
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